Teachers Warned Against Ottawa Hon, Howard Ferguson Called "General of Bosches of

Ontario"
Canadian Press Despatch
Ottiwa, Feb. 10.—The Separate
School Board at a meeting last night
decided to advertise in the press

warning teachers away from Ottawa on account of the atrike in, the French schools. During discussion of the situation, Hon. Howard Ferguson was raferred to as the "General of the Bosches of Ontario."

It was resolved not to assume responsibility for the safety of teachers in the case of rightness of silsorder.